
Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RECEIVED 

SEP 0 7 2017 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I am writing in regards to the increase in sewer and water rates by the Symsonia 
Water District. They are proposing to increase sewer rates by 44.3% and water 
rates by 62.3% which is absurd. No other commodity increases at this rate and this 
should not be allowed by the Public Service Commission. Please call me if you have 
any questions. 

Justin f.!!!.J rt----
21 Leah Way 
Symsonia, KY 42082 

 




